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WJHS January 2025 Board Report

Students of Character

2nd quarter students of character:

e 6th grade- Cambria Buss, Katie Fisher, and Lucas Vogt
e 7th grade- Jack Marks, Harper Stewart, and Brantley Thomas
e 8th grade- Drake Mifflin, Tess Nobbe, and Carter recker

Sports

e Cheerleading recently finished 4th at the ICCA State Competition in Springfield on
January 12.

e 8th grade boys’ basketball currently has a record of 14-6.We will be hosting the boys
conference tournament during the week of January 13.

e 8th grade girls’ basketball currently has a record of 7-10. They will have regionals during
the week of January 13.

Staff Member of the Month

Congrats to our amazing social worker Molly Gabel for being recognized as the WJHS Staff
Member of the Month for January. Molly does an unbelievable job helping our students navigate
social emotional issues. She works tirelessly to remove all barriers for our students to ensure
that they have the best opportunity to succeed. She is patient, kind, and extremely flexible.
Thank you Molly for all that you do!

2nd Quarter Behavior Incentive

Our second quarter behavior incentive will be held on Friday, January 17 during the morning of
our half day. Students who earned this incentive will be rewarded with an inflatable obstacle
course, an inflatable human foosball game, a bags tournament, and board games.



